To: Ms. Jennifer Reagan
From: Craig Messinger
Re: Fire Alarm system at 128 Glenwood st.

Dear Madam,

You have chosen to install a monitored Fire Alarm system, through Cunningham alarm company, in Lieu
of removing existing doors in your 3 family apartment building and replacing them with Fire rated 1 hour
doors. This agreement is what we consider an equivilency to the Life Safety Code and applies to the
property located at 128 Glenwood street in Portland Maine. The Alarm was tested on this day, March
25, 2015 and is now in service.

Respectfully,
<
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Craig Messinger,

Portland Fire Prevention
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